



ARE YOU INTERESTED IN CONTRIBUTING TO 
HOW YOUR GP PRACTICE WORKS?


The idea of Patient Participation Groups is to give patients a voice in how their GP practice is run.

Currently we are looking for registered patients to become members of the group.  The only requirements are, that:

· You are registered with the practice
· You are able to give some time to attend meetings (usually once a quarter)
· You are willing to work with the practice and with other patients to improve services.

If you are interested in becoming a member of the Devonshire Lodge Patient Participation Group, (PPG) please complete your contact details below and email to ……..  or leave with Reception at the Surgery. We will be in touch with further information.

NAME:

ADDRESS:





TELEPHONE:

E-MAIL:


Thank you for your interest




